

www.hearinglossbaltimore.org



We will be voting for Officers and Board members for 2016-2017. Please join us. YOUR VOTE IS IMPORTANT.



Please join us for Game Night!!!

Final HLAA-GBC meeting of 2015-2016 year! Thursday June 9th, 2016 6:30 pm to 8:00 pm

Pizza and drinks will be provided... for more information, contact Carrie Nicholsen at cmnhlaa@outlook.com Hearing loss meetings are always free and open to the public with interest in hearing loss.

Sign language interpretation provided and the meeting will be captioned.

The auditorium at HASA is looped for your listening convenience.

*Please exit promptly at 8 pm so the HASA building can be locked up. Discussions can be continued at the nearby Applebee's in the Reisterstown Shopping Plaza.

The Hearing and Speech Agency 5900 Metro Drive Baltimore, MD 21215 www.hasa.org 410-318-6780